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Subj: Re: Card being produced
Date: 4/12/2017 4:38:16 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time
From: ssagif® Ghotmail.com
To: PaulTShane@aol.com
Dear Paul,

Happy birthday! May | say that your level of commitment and professionalism is hard to find. Your role in this
process was very significant and | thank you for sticking with me through the difficult circumstances. It was a
rough 2016, but things are getting better. Appreciate your vote of confidence. Maybe you can confirm your -
address to the immigration officer who was God sent. Will definitely have a few more questions later. Have a )
good evening and God bless you too.

Regards,

Tat—

From: PaulTShane@aol.com <PaulTShane@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2017 3:13 PM

To: wilies @ hotmail.com

Subject: Re: Card being produced

Dear Tl

This has truly made my day (which so happens to be my birthday). | know that you have been through so much the last nine
months, and | am so pleased that I've played my small part in making your life easier. | know you will go from strength to
strength and make a successful life for yourself in the US. .

I am not sure where the green card will be sent, but will be looking out for it.
God bless you.

Regards,

Paul

Paul T. Shane

Immigration Attorney
Independent Law Offices

Suite 350, 3rd floor

One Gateway Center

300 Washington Street
Newton, MA 02458-2802, USA

Telephone: 617-965-1553
Fax: 617-965-9697

E-mail: paultshane@aol.com
Website: www.paulshane.com

In a message dated 4/12/2017 4:00:52 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time sixmige @hotmail.com writes:

Wednesday, April 12, 2017 AOL: PaulTShane



